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The Local School With The Big Heart 
We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody 

has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential 
 
Messages and updates 
 
The Book Fair is coming to The William Hogarth School! It will be arriving on Monday 24th February 2025 and 
will be here until Friday 28th February 2025. Come by at 3.30pm and support our school whilst getting your 
hands on the best new children’s books!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you for all your donations 
so far!  
 
Children will be given clear bags 
today to take home which may 
be useful if you have a clear out 
over the half term break. 
 
More bags are available at the 
school office. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

FEBRUARY 

Book Fair - 24th – 28th February 

Wednesday 26th – Early Years visit to Chiswick House and Gardens 

Thursday 27th – Young Voices Mini Concert at 9.15am – 10.15am. Parents are invited to 
attend.   

Friday 28th _ Year 1 & 2- Boston Manor House Trip. Payment and consent is required on 
Parent Pay. 

Y5 & 6 Girls football – by Invitation only 

MARCH 

Monday 3rd – Parent Teacher Consultations – further details to follow 

Thursday 6th – Class photographs by Bentley  

Friday 7th – World Book Day 

Y3 & 4 Girls festival of sport – by invitation only 

Nursery & Reception Cake Sale at 3.30pm 

Monday 10th -- Year 5 trip to Kew Gardens 

Tuesday 11th - Mad Science Enrichment show and workshop 

Wednesday 12th – Y3/4 Football by invitation only 

Friday 21st - Y3/4 Football - by invitation only 

Monday 24th – Rock Steady End of Term Concert – parents are invited to attend at 10am 

APRIL 

Eid Celebration with School Disco! On Thursday 3rdApril 

Everyone welcome to our first ever Eid celebration with school disco. 
Also including, food, arts and crafts, sweets, henna tattoos and much more. 

TIME & LOCATION: 
3.30-5.30 in both the school halls 

 

 

2025 DATES FOR THE DIARY 



ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Monday 10h February to Friday14th February  2025 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Stars of the week - WB 10.02.25              

Hard-working 

To all our stars: It is lovely to see your happy faces light up the school. 

Class Star(s) of the 
week Description 

Mondrian Jibril 

Jibril has worked hard this week, creating a fantastic home learning project about his 
family—thank you for sharing! He has been focusing on improving his number facts, 
especially doubles, and has shown great enthusiasm during writing for pleasure, where 
he described a gruesome yet friendly monster. Well done for all your hard work, Jibril! 
I’m sure you will keep this up next half term. 

Matisse Georgia 
Georgia demonstrated incredible knowledge about the Great Fire of London on our trip 
and in her presentation. She was also determined and hardworking during the athletics 
competition. She has had a wonderful week and should be very proud of herself! 

Monet Romey-Mae 

Romey Mae has been an absolute star during test week! I have been blown away by the 
astronomical progress she has made in Maths. She has shown her potential and I am so 
sure she will strive to continue to make improvements. Romey-Mae is such a kind and 
considerate member of our class and we are very lucky to have her. 

Shonibare Leandra 

Leandra has been the hardest working person in year 5 this half-term. Despite being a 
high achiever, she knows the importance of continuing to work hard and she’s aware 
that there is always room to improve. This has really reflected on her impressive results 
just half-way through the year. Her remarkable attitude towards her learning makes her 
a wonderful role model for others. 

Riley Nils 

Nils, you are such a positive influence and inspiration on your class.  You consistently 
work hard and are always encouraging others to do the same. You are dedicated to 
improving in your learning and embrace all learning.  I am so proud of how hard you 
work and for all the achievements you have made so far.  Well done! 

 

CLASS WEEKLY 
ATTENDANCE 

WEEKLY 
NUMBER OF 

LATES 
RECEPTION ROTHKO 90.7% 5 
1  MONDRIAN 100% 3 
2  MATISSE 87.3% 12 
3/4 MONET 94.1% 13 
5  SHONIBARE 98.1% 2 
6  RILEY 94.2% 1 



 

Year 2's star piece of writing 

Task: To write a finding narrative about your own magical creature. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Gold Horn by Adrianna – Year 2 

One hot summer’s day Molly and Ben explored the Golden Forest. 
They were two people who were looking for a Gold Horn. They 
looked and they looked and they looked but they found nothing. 
Until they found a special shiny golden pond. It was surrounded by 
golden stars. 

Molly and Ben found the pond fascinating. They wondered if there 
was anything inside the golden pond. They fished and they fished 
and they fished and to their surprise … they found a Gold Horn! It 
had tiny eyes and a small tail. 

Molly and Ben tried to hold the Gold Horn but she played a lot like a 
cat. Suddenly, stars came out of her nose and ears! They both 
decided to take this mystical creature home. When they arrived 
home, the Gold horn looked sleepy so Molly and Ben took her to 
bed. The Gold Horn was as sleepy as a cat.  

All week long the Gold Horn happily played outside. However, soon 
the Gold Horn got unwell. Sadly, she turned yellow and was 
vomiting all over the place non-stop. Why was she sick? What 
happened? They came up with the most surprising plan.  

Sadly, Molly and Ben had to return the Gold Horn back to the 
Golden Pond. When they returned her back to her pond, her colour 
changed from yellow to white. The Gold Horn was joyful because 
she was finally back home! Molly and Ben were depressed to see the 
Gold Horn go but it was for the best.  



CLUBS & LESSONS 

 

 
Half Term Holiday Club – open for bookings  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PianoFunClub 

Please contact PianoFunClub if you would 
like to book your child a place for piano or 
guitar lessons.  This is currently available 
from Year 1 to Year 6.                                       
Contact: www.pianofunclub.co.uk / 
admin@pianofunclub.co.uk / Tel: 07575 530 
304 

Rocksteady Music School 

Please contact Rocksteady if you would 
to book your child a place. This is 
available from Reception class to Year 6. 

Contact: 0330 113 0330 or sign up via 
rocksteadymusicschool.com  



 

 

LUNCH MENU W/C 24th February 2025 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


